

J. HUGO ARONSON

GOVERNOR

State of Montana Office of The Governor Helena

April 18, 1960

Mrs. William D. Lewis 3825-5th Avenue South Great Falls, Montana

Dear Mrs. Lewis:

Words cannot tell you the deep shock I felt upon learning of the terrible accident in Great Falls this morning.

Bill was a fine person and an excellent pilot. I always felt just a little safer when we were on flights and he was one of the pilots.

Mrs. Aronson joins me in extending our deepest sympathy to you at this time. He will long be missed, not only by his family, but by his many friends. You can be proud of his service to the State of Montana.

Very truly yours,



State of Montana Office of The Covernor Helena





Mrs. William D. Lewis 3825-5th Avenue South Great Falls, Montana